
HILL-MURRAY Pioneers

Academic  Scholarships

Awarded to an incoming freshman (renewable for sophomore year)
Students should have a "B" average or show evidence of movement toward that level of
academic achievement.
Student will submit an essay describing how they have committed themselves to a life of
responsibility and service.

Eugene and lucille schiltgen memorial scholarship fund
Eugene and Lucille Schiltgen were extremely committed to Catholic education. All five of
their children attended Hill High School, Archbishop Murray Memorial High School or Hill-
Murray High School and went on to obtain college degrees. Eugene and Lucille stressed the
importance of studying hard and the pursuit of higher education.

A a legacy to that commitment, their children established this scholarship fund to help other
students pursue their educational goals. This scholarship will be awarded to an incoming
Hill-Murray freshman who has demonstrated a strong commitment to the larger community
through moral responsibility and service. Applicants are required to submit an application
and all related materials to be considered for the renewable funding. The successful
candidate will have a solid academic record. (a "B" average or better) or demonstrate an
effort toward reaching that level of academic achievement.

Application Criteria:

Amount: Amount determined annually.
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